We support the "Health Insurance (Certain Types of Abortion) Amendment Bill 2013"
restricting the Medicare funding of gender-selection abortions as every child should be
welcomed whether it is a girl or a boy, and should not be discriminated against because
of their gender. Taxpayer Medicare funding should not be wasted supporting this
discriminatory practice which dehumanises unborn children due to cultural or personal
preferences.

Thank you.



